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‘GUINESS WORLD RECORD - OFFICIAL ATTEMPT’ 

January 10, 2022  

 

Dear Parents, 

 

As we have communicated before, on 10 January 2022, the school along with sister Habitat schools will 

attempt a new Guinness World Records (GWR) title in the category “Most users in a Web Development 

Video Hangout“. This record attempt will be an online event and students who have completed their web 

development projects will be participating in this event from home. This event will showcase our students 

coding and web development skills on a global platform.  

 

Before this event a trial is also planned for 8 January 2022 to ensure students are prepared well for the event 

day. 

 

Both for the main event on 10 January and the trial on 8th January 2022 participating students will receive 

information and directions from their Class Teacher so that they are able to join in time. 

 

As most faculty of the school will be engaged in the event on 10 January 2022, below is the schedule school 

will maintain on Event day for participating and non-participating Students 

 

1. Grade 4-9 participating students to join trial and main GWR event as per schedule shared by the 

Class Teachers. 

Event date and time: 10 January 2022 

Event start time 8: 30 am. Event End time 12: 30 pm. 

Students joining schedule: As communicated by Class teacher 

 

2. Grade 4-9 non-participating students who have not completed their Web Development project 

will not have a live class schedule on Event day and it will be a non-instructional working day for 

these students. School will share assignment/academic work for the day that will need to be 

completed and submitted. 



 

3. Grade 1 to Grade 3 It will be a non-instructional working day for these students and no live classes 

will be scheduled. School will share assignment/academic work for the day that will need to be 

completed and submitted 

4. KG: Online classes will be conducted from 8:00 am to 11:00 am.  

Looking forward to your support and cooperation. 

 

Regards, 

 

 

 

Principal 

Ms. Mariyam Nizar Ahamed 
 


